
www.fosterswift.com

Southfield Office Welcomes Municipal Attorney

PRACTICE AREAS

Freedom of Information Act
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Open Meetings Act
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December 4, 2018
.

SOUTHFIELD, Mich. –Foster Swift Collins & Smith, PC welcomes

attorney Sarah J. Gabis to its Southfield office. Sarah will practice as a

member of the administrative and municipal practice group. She joins

Foster Swift from her private practice in Troy, Michigan.

Sarah assists municipalities in addressing a wide array of issues that

they regularly face including zoning and land use enforcement,

Freedom of Information Act (FOA) and Open Meeting Act (OMA)

matters, intergovernmental agreements and sewer and water

contractual issues and related litigation.

Sarah received her undergraduate and master’s degrees from Michigan

State University. A graduate of the Loyola University Chicago School of

Law, Sarah completed her juris doctorate cum laude in 2004.


